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I look forward to hearing from you concerning actions the AEC will take concerning these matters.  
Yours sincerely, 
  

  

  

From:   
Sent: Tuesday, 26 March 2019 3:57 PM 
To: @aec.gov.au> 
Cc:  
Subject: Reporting an Unauthorised Website and Facebook Page (www.riteon.org.au) 

  

Dear  
We are writing to notify you of our concerns that the website https://www.riteon.org.au/ and its 
accompanying Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/RiteOnAU, its twitter page 
https://twitter.com/RiteOnAU and instagram page https://www.instagram.com/RiteOnAU/   are not 
authorised. All platforms are being used to disseminate opinions on electoral matters. 
The nature of the content strongly indicates that the website originated from the Liberal Party, or from 
people with connections to the Liberal Party. We are deeply concerned as to why the authorising party is 
not stated, as we have interpreted the law to require them to be.  

  

The only identifiable information from the website is that of a mobile telephone listed as:  I 
look forward to hearing from you. 
Yours sincerely, 
  
  

DISCLAIMER: 

If you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return email and delete all copies.  If 
this email or any attachments have been sent to you in error, that error does not constitute waiver of any 
confidentiality, privilege or copyright in respect of information in the email or attachments.  
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